
Researchers want to hear community views on
the role of mental health in the recovery of

heart disease. 
 

We are seeking voices from people with experience
of heart disease:

For more infomation please contact Dr Sarah Gauci 
email: sarah.gauci@deakin.edu.au

Deakin University ethics approval (HEAG-H 117_2023).

If you are interested in participating, please follow the
link or scan the QR code to complete the screening

survey and online consent form:
https://redcap.link/sp65ox2a 
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